
Megan Bolton – Executive Committee Nomination 
 
I have enjoyed my first year on the Executive Committee, but I 
don’t want it to end there.  
 
I am keen to be re-nominated and I am really looking forward to 
continuing to make a contribution to the Committee. As I want to 
ensure BYS continues to be the best on the Bay. 
 
In our first year as an Executive Committee you can understand 
how challenging this time has been.  
 
What I bring to the Committee is not only my passion for sailing, 
but an appreciation of members interests as well as a commercial 
overlay of governance, financial, and risk management skills.  
 
In particular, being on the Audit and Financial Risk Committee 
enables me to apply my professional skills and guidance (I am a 
Chartered Accountant and CFO for a large Industry Super Fund) 
in an area which will continue to be under extreme pressure and 
scrutiny in the years ahead. 
 
BYS values of Family, Friendship, Sailing encapsulates our family 
experience within the club.  The racing is great and the drinks on 
the deck afterwards are even better – mixing and mingling with 
all of our great friends. This is truly our 2nd home, our boys have 
grown up here, with Alex now working behind the bar, and 
Hamish beginning sailing life in his baby capsule tied to the mast 
of the S80 and growing to become a BYS Junior Captain. Both 
boys love their sailing and helping with Junior sail training. 
 
I am looking forward to continuing to be a member of the 
Executive Committee. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


